June 5, 1961

Guido Majno, M.D.
Department of Pathology
Harvard Medical School
25 Shattuck Street
Boston 15, Massachusetts

Dear Dr. Maino:

Dr. Lederberg has asked me to communicate his thanks for your letter of May 51, and hopes that the enclosed reprint will be of help to you.

Your request for the film "The Effect of Antibiotics on Bacteria" has been forwarded to Mr. Joe Belloli, Main Library, Stanford University, Stanford, California who has recently been handling all scheduling for the film. I would suggest that further communications about the film be sent directly to him.

Sincerely,

(Hrs.) Janice Cass Secretary to Dr. Lederberg